Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

July 13, 2020

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis

The meeting opened at 6:30 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Selectmen reviewed and signed and/or initialed the following:
- Warrants
- Payroll
Invoices

Selectmen discussed when the County’s budget will be passed, waiting to hear the outcome.

Marc asked About the current budget, were we taking in enough revenue to cover expenses, Deb mentioned
she was going to hold off on MSAD 75 big payment until 1-2 weeks into August, Deb felt the bottom line
was ok. Deb talked about starting budget process much earlier this year, she was not comfortable with how
it went the year before, very hurried. She would like to take more time and really look at the lines.

Adjournment: Deb made the motion; Marc seconded the motion was accepted and meeting adjourned.



